JORDAN TOWNSHIP
October 26 2020

Present: Timothy Morris Supervisor, Donna Theibert clerk, Patricia Nemecek Treasurer, Steven Houtman and Kevin King on speaker phone

Meeting called to order at 6:00 P.M. with the pledge of allegiance

Motion to approve the minutes made by King second by Houtman with all in favor.

Treasurer’s report acknowledged

Paid bills acknowledged

Motion to approve the bills was made by Houtman second by Nemecek with all in favor. Nemecek reported that she would be requesting $84.57 for printer ink and $825.00 for postage.

Commissioner LaVanway presented a handout.

OLD BUSINESS
· King reported that the Ambulance authority ‘s audit was positive.  There is $77,000 in the account. The moving of the EMS Building is on hold for the time being.  King wishes to stay on as a member from Jordan Township on the Ambulance Authority. This was approved by Morris.
· Kenney reported that he has been in contact with 4 people and plans to continue to the next step with two properties.  Morris and Kenney will meet with the sheriff and with the lawyer about legal responsibilities and issuing tickets.
NEW BUSINESS

· Holly Frankowiak was introduced to the board as the new assessor. 
· The members of the board will meet at 6:00 P.M. on Nov. 19th for swearing into office.
· Theibert let the board know that there would be a poll challenger at the election.
PUBLIC COMMENT

· Darla Pawson, who will be the new trustee, reported that she in on the commission on aging and that if anyone knew of someone in need that she would like to know about it.
· Nemecek gave a copy of the newsletter to the board and asked for information to add to it.
· Kathy Moblo and Gary Gillett were present to ask the board if anything could be done for a dispute in the association on Wildwood drive over the roads. This is not anything that the board has control over.
ADJOURN 7:18 P.M.

Timothy Morris Supervisor                                                                                     Donna Theibert Clerk
